February-22, 2018

‘Eli Schmatz
4436 Clover Road
Manitowoc, Wi 54220

Dear Eli,

Thank you for your recent letter regarding a possible RV park or campsite. Your letter has been referred
to the Public Infrastructure Committee, and Alderman Lee Kummer would like to extend an invitation to

you to attend that meeting. Their next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 1%, 2018, at 6:30 p.m.

in Council Chambers at City Hall located at 900 Quay Street in Manitowoc.

Please contact my assistant, Stacey Groll, and let her know if you'd like to attend. You can reach her at
(920) 686-6980. :

Sincerely,

Justin M. Nickels
Mayor, City of Manitowoc




